
A Word from the Domain of the New York

Grand  Chancellor  Craig  Shink  shared  the  following  message  to  Pythian 
Brothers Howard R. Levy and Sir Allen S. Morris, respectively Grand Chancellor 
and Grand Secretary (Also Supreme Secretary) of the Domain of Massachusetts:

Bros. Howard & Al:
 
On behalf of the Domain of New York, the Grand Council and myself, 
I extend to you our sincerest sympathy in the aftermath of the recent 
tragedy that occurred on Monday, April 15, 2013 during the Boston 
Marathon. 
 
We  extend  to  you  and  all  Citizens  of  the  Commonwealth  of 
Massachusetts our support in your time of despair and want you to 
know that our thoughts and prayers are with you at this tragic time.
 
Fraternally,

Craig Shink
Craig Shink
Grand Chancellor
Domain of New York

April 18, 2013
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